





FALL EVENTS

Rally Day
August 25 at 10 a.m. (One Service)

Koinonia & Youth Group Begin
August 28

Sunday School Begins September 7

Serving Jogether Event September 18

Kirkin' of the Jartan & Stewardship Sunday
October 27

goint Service with Iglesia De Disciplos de Christos

November 24

A WORD FROM REV. GEORLETT

GOI

"Ready...Set... So!"

Those are words that are familiar to us all. We can easily remember a moment from childhood, or even more recently, when someone started a game or a race in that way. Everybody knows what to do when we hear the word, "Go!" but what about "Ready" and "Set"? Obviously, getting ready and set are essential parts of going!

Even though the Church calendar never really stops, we here at Dundee Presbyterian have chosen Sunday, August 25th as the official beginning of our Church year. It's called Rally Day and to commemorate all of the events that will be starting and restarting, we will offer one, joint worship service on that Sunday at 10 a.m.

My hope is that more people than ever before will get involved in events and programs they haven't previously tried, like Koinonia on Wednesday nights or partnering with Regina Wilson in care ministries or joining a small group, among several other possibilities. In other words, I hope and pray that many of you won't just go into the new church year, but that you will go into the new church year in brand new ways.

So, take a look at all of the information in this newsletter and get ready and get set to go. You'll be blessed to experience God in wonderful and refreshing ways if only you will get ready and set to go forward into a few new and wonderful things here at Dundee Presbyterian.

Faithfully Yours,

Rev. J.D. Georlett

Dundee Presbyterian Sunday Worship at 9am & 11am 5312 Underwood Ave. Omaha, NE 68132 · dpcomaha.org · 402-558-2330







CHILDREN'S

MINISTRY

We are planning a great Fall season

this year! We will be starting all of our

activities in August and September,

Kid's Koinonia will be held again on

Wednesday nights, beginning Aug.

28. We will be looking at the New

Testament and the teachings of

Jesus, as well as the events in the life

of the apostles and the early church.

Sunday School will begin on

September 8, the week after Labor

Day, picking up where we left off on

our journey through the Bible. The

kids will learn about the early days

of Israel, and that not all the leaders

We have had a great summer, and

our end of summer party at Carter

followed God.

Lake was a great time!

and we couldn't be more excited.



TLC FOR DUNDEE GARDENS

This summer we took the opportunity to rally our congregation to clean up around Dundee Presbyterian Church. Our exterior provides an impressive first impression at our church, and we have enjoyed years of gardening care by Ron Crampton. We felt it was time for more of us to step up and continue the necessary work within God's creation.

We started with a group who enjoyed gardening and yard work, and expanded it to anyone who was willing to put in a few hours on a couple Saturdays, including many Troop 42 scouts.

The work included tree removal, weeding, mulching, and trimming to prepare DPC for Rally Day and the years ahead. We have some basic ideas to continue the care of these green spaces and expand some new areas such as near the new southwest entrance. If you'd like to help with gardening, purchasing new plantings or help with the Fall clean-up day on November 9, please contact Nancy Hicks at tskicks@cox.net.

COMMUNITY **GROUPS MINISTRY**

This year we will be focusing on Community Groups during the Rally Day weekend on August 24 and 25.

We'll offer a chance for people to see some of the groups we have already, and an opportunity to help start something new.

We hope these groups will be a place for for all of Dundee Presbyterian Church's members and guests to grow in community, friendship and knowledge of Jesus our Lord.

Look for information about our community groups on Rally Day, and in the month of August. We would love to have you come grow in community with us.

Like our motto says:

"Life is Better When Done Together!"

YOUTH MINISTRY

Our goal is to equip students to be lifelong followers of Jesus in whatever environment they may encounter. Dundee's youth ministry is a safe place for students to come with their questions and doubts and be heard. We seek truth, serve one another and practice grace.

Youth Group Wednesdays

Middle School (6th-8th), 6-7:15 p.m. High School, 7:30-9 p.m.

CRASH

Middle and High School students are invited to join us Sunday mornings at 10 a.m. for fellowship, donuts and Bible Study.

Seven11s are fun social events. starting at 7 p.m. and ending at 11 p.m.

August 21

Parent's Night at Youth Group

August 28

Youth Group starts

September 13

Middle School Seven11

September 27

High School Seven11

October 30

Middle and High School Costume party

Meredith Moellenbeck **Director of Youth Ministries**

Wow! I cannot believe it is already

MUSIC MINISTRY

Fall. Below is a rundown of how you can be involved in the music department this year.

Praise Band

Tuesday nights from 7-8 p.m.

Kids Choirs

Wednesday nights during Koinonia & Sunday mornings from 9:45-10:15 a.m. (open to Pre-K-5th grade)

Youth Bells

Wednesday nights from 7:20-7:40 p.m. (open to 6th-12th grades)

Adult Bells

Thursdays from 6-7 pm. We are always looking for more bell ringers.

Chancel Choir

Thursdays from 7-8:30 p.m. All singers are welcome.

"Sing to him, sing praises to him; tell of all his wondrous works!"

- First Chronicles 16:9

HEALTH MINISTRY

Tai Chi

The fall session of Tai Chi will be held September 9 through December 13. Tai Chi classes are held Monday, Friday and Saturday mornings from 10:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. in the Underground.

Loss of Spouse

This is a one-session event planned for Sunday, August 18 from 2 p.m. to 4 p.m. in the Parlor. You can sign up at Griefshare.org.

Fall Grief Share

This weekly opportunity will be held Wednesday evenings from 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. in the Parlor from September 4 through December 11. You can sign up at Griefshare.org.

Surviving the Holidays

Bring your family to this onesession event planned for Saturday, November 16 from 2 p.m. to 4 p.m. in the Parlor. You can sign up at Griefshare.org.

Blue Christmas Service

This special service is offered to help you and your family remember loved ones during this time of year. It will be held Sunday, December 15 at 4 p.m. in the Chapel.

Keith Holmes Jonathan Mueller **Children and Family Ministries Director Director of Music Ministries** mmoellenbeck@dpcomaha.org kholmes@dpcomaha.org jmueller@dpcomaha.org

Regina Wilson **Director of Congregational Care** rwilson@dpcomaha.org

Keith Holmes Children and Family Ministries Director kholmes@dpcomaha.org